
HAWK Headlines 3.27.25  

Great job to our 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade learners who have been showcasing their learning on the IAR 
assessment.  They will continue to demonstrate their learning April 8th-11th. I want to give a shout out to the 
entire SHS staff for how they support our learners and kept them positive throughout the week.  Keep up the 
great work!  I wish everyone a happy and rest-filled spring break. Be safe and have fun!   Remember, students 
return on TUESDAY, April 8th.   

Headlines:  

Spring Break:  School offices are closed during the week of spring break.  If you need any support, please 
contact me via email or reach out to our District Office at 630-529-2091 and leave a message.  

Lake Park Chorus Camp:   Do you have a child going into grades 3, 4, or 5?  Do they love to sing?  Lake 
Park is offering their 3rd annual chorus camp.  Please click on this link for the flier and a QR code for 
registration. 

IAR Testing April 8-April 11:   As our state testing window is approaching for grades 3rd-8th, please be 
aware of testing dates so our learners are all present for testing, well rested, and well fed: 
3rd-8th grade - Illinois Assessment of Readiness (IAR) - April 9-11 (Math) 

Headphones:  All learners in grades 3-5  will need CORDED headphones for the upcoming IAR assessment. 

 
 
Important Upcoming Dates:  

March 28:  Twin Day!  You and a friend dress alike. 

April 7:  Institute Day, no student attendance 

April 8:  Students return and IAR testing continues 

April 10:  PTO Meeting 7PM 

April 15:  D12 Board of Education Meeting @ Village Halls 7pm 

April 16:  SMART Day 1:30PM dismissal  
               1st and 2nd Grade Music Performance 6PM 
 
 
Vision: At Spring Hills, we are a solution-focused community who communicate and work as a team for student -centered 
learning. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ZRoME71oiCS6tqgjTO9-69hnuEhstKkm/view?usp=sharing

